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We, the members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
Board of Education, would like to pay special recognition 
to Patty Rich.  Patty has been a member of the district 
team since 1990, when she joined the custodial staff at 
Soldotna Junior High School.  Currently, Patty is Head 
Custodian at Soldotna Elementary School. 
 
During her tenure at Soldotna Elementary, Patty has 
become an intregal member of the school staff.  School 
principal, Carolyn Cannava, considers Patty to be an 
important part of the school’s educational team.  Patty 
has nurtured and cared for many of the school’s special 
needs students not only by letting them assist her in daily 
tasks, but she often offers to help students who are 
struggling with academics. 
 
Patty takes her custodial responsibilities very seriously 
and is dedicated to the upkeep of Soldotna Elementary 
School.  She is very aware of safety concerns and takes 
proactive measures to insure the safety of all who enter 
the school grounds. Patty takes great pride in her work 
and it shows! 
 
Once again, please join us in presenting Patty Rich with a 
Golden Apple Award in recognition of her outstanding 
service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.   
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